
Faringdon Town Football Club is once again hosting the very successful Live at the Park music and family event on Saturday 27th June 2015. You are cordially invited to have a FREE stall at the event. You will be allocated a space of 3m x 3m (if you require more space, please let me know and we can negotiate).
 
The stall application form is attached. If you would like to attend please complete and return to the address on the form. If you prefer, you can email your completed form back to me. 

I look forward to hearing from you
 
Kind regards
 
Sarah Harries
Trade Stand Co-ordinator

